
CITY OF NEWTON

MEMORANDUM

TO:     Members of Zoning and Planning Committee

FROM:   Brian Yates, Chairman

DATE:  March 24, 2006

RE:  Cancellation of March 27 Zoning and Planning Committee Meeting

________________________________________________________________________________

 Although the committee has many items before it, the most pressing are the two proposed
zoning amendments, one petition to amend 30-6 relative to Angino Farm and the other to amend
Table 1 of section 30-15 by the addition of a new footnote relative to the Kesseler Development
petitions.

 However, since GL chapter 40A requires a report with recommendations from the Planning
Board — or twenty-one days to have elapsed without submittal of a such a report — prior to any
action being taken by the Board of Aldermen and because it is my understanding the Planning
Board will not reconvene until April 3, I am canceling the regularly scheduled meeting of March
27.  The committee will take up both items on April 10.

CC: Board of Aldermen
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